
Subject:  Region 2 Zone 4 Report 
  
I am sorry I missed the Zone Chari update report.  I have been out of town quite a bit and just missed it.  I 
am sorry and it will not happen again. 
  
I have completed club visits on three of my four clubs.  

1.       I visited Stoughton September 9.  I found the club to be well managed and the meeting well 
structured.  They are active in their community with numerous ongoing projects.  This club is healthy and 
functioning well. 

2.       I visited Cottage Grove September 18.  This club, I found to be very well run and very active.  They 
have a membership including PDG and past international director.  They are very involved in the 
community and support District< State and International goals.  This is a strong club working well. 

3.       I visited Marshall September 26.  This is my home club.  Marshall’s meetings are well run and this is 
a healthy club.  They will need to work on retention of members.  They are extremely active in the 
community and are an integral part of the Marshall community.  They will benefit from a Zone Chair in the 
club to see the larger picture of Lions. 

I have has work conflict and have not been able to attend Deerfield meetings.  I may not be able to get to 
them until next year based on their meeting schedule. 

 

Conrad Dreyer 


